
 

 

Ref. U-12021/01/2019/50-MEC                                                                   Dated: 29-05-2019 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

 Attention to all candidates ,a lot of requests have been received from 

various State Governments and Institutes and from various eligible 

candidates for extension of counselling period for PG Counselling 2019-

2020.The Ministry of Health in consultation with BOG/MCI has decided 

to extend the last date for admission in PG courses up to 31st May 2019 

.The seats would be filled by designated Counselling authorities of State 

governments/Universities  and  the seats may be allotted in order of 

merit. Hence candidates are advised to keep in touch with the counselling 

authorities and universities (including IP University). 

 

Notice posted on: 29-05-2019 
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